YSGOL STANWELL SCHOOL

Learning to Excel

November 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,
CHARITY EVENT - FRIDAY, 17" NOVEMBER 2017

Stanwell School will be holding a ‘NON-UNIFORM DAY" on Friday 17"™ November to
raise money for ‘Children in Need’.

We are asking for a donation of £1 from every pupil participating. This donation can be
made using pupils fobs or a cash donation the week commencing Monday 13m
November.

Thank you for your support.

Yours faithfully,

Wittagen  Porscai

Nicole Lintern & Darwin Alford Year 13
Charity Committee

Archer Road, Penarth, CFé4 2XL Tel: 029 2070 7633 Fax: 029 2071 1792 / 2035 0335 email: school@stanwell.org



